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The Financial Services and Markets Authority (FSMA) warns the public against the activities 

of Concord Financial Consult, a company that offers investment services. Moreover, this 

company has usurped the FSMA’s name and logo. 

Concord Financial Consult is not an authorized investment firm in Belgium. It is therefore not 

allowed to provide investment services in or from Belgium. 

Moreover, according to the information available to the FSMA, the activities proposed could be of a 

fraudulent nature, more specifically involving the fraudulent offer of wealth management. More 

information on this form of fraud is available in the general warning published by the FSMA on 6 

August 2020. 

The FSMA therefore strongly advises against responding to any offer of financial services made 

by Concord Financial Consult and against transferring money to any account number it might 

mention. 

Concord Financial Consult uses the following contact details: 

Website: www.concordfinancialconsult.com 

Address: Boulevard de Waterloo/Waterloolaan 36, 1000 Brussels 

Email: info@concordfinancialconsult.com 

Tel.: +358449221594 and +12025949919 

The FSMA has noted that the names and logos of the FSMA and the FPS Finance are being used in 

the context of this fraudulent offer of financial services and products. 

https://www.fsma.be/en/warnings/fraudulent-wealth-management-offers-stay-vigilant-1


 

 

Fraudsters send consumers a document intended to certify that the company has the necessary 

authorizations to provide investment services. However, this is a false document which usurps the 

FSMA’s name and logo. 

This is a case of identity theft, whereby swindlers attempt to extract money and/or personal 

information from their victims. Therefore, the case has been transmitted to the judicial authorities. 

If you have the least doubt about whether financial services being offered to you are lawful, please 

don't hesitate to contact the FSMA directly via the consumer contact form. As well, feel free to 

notify us of any suspicious company that has not yet been the subject of a warning by the FSMA. 

 

https://www.fsma.be/en/consumer-contact-form

